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Learn more about digital humanities
Bal-Adria Summer School on Digital Humanities 2019 is aimed at graduate students or higher. The summer 
school will take place at the University of Zadar, Croatia, from 16 to 22 June 2019. 
An international team of researchers and practitioners of digital humanities and social sciences will lead 
lectures, seminars and practical workshops. Two topics will be covered, equalling together 7,5 ECTS points: 
Digital humanities research methods, and fundamentals for programming for digital humanities. 
The summer school will be given in English. Registration fee for participants is 200 EUR. Registration opens 
on November 15, 2018, and closes on March 19, 2019.
Bal-Adria is a collaboration between countries surrounding the Baltic Sea, and the Adriatic Sea respectively. 
It is organized via joint effort of the iInstitute, the iSchool at Linnaeus University, Sweden, and the Depart-
ment of Information Sciences, University of Zadar, Croatia.
Read more about the programme, the teachers and the city of Zadar at baladria.unizd.hr or scan the QR code. 
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